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Daniel Luna <daniel.luna@lacity.org>

Ray Burkland m Wed, Oct 23, 2024 at 10:35 PM
Reply-To: clerk.plumcommittee@lacity.org

To: clerk.plumcommittee@lacity.org
Attention: Appellate team

From: Karen Burkland

| am appealing the decision on file #240002 3701 Glenridge Dr, Sherman Oaks, 91423

| have lived on Glenridge for 52 years and have been affected by many construction projects

and other situations with large vehicles on the street, but none of them has been as enormous

as this proposed project. It is estimated that there will be 400 trucks hauling dirt from the site

which involves making a hairpin turn from Glenridge Dr. onto Weslin Ave. Over the years | have seen
several trucks tip over at this juncture, completely blocking access to or exit from our street.
Fortunately there wasn't a need for an emergency vehicle during those times, but it

would have created a life or property threatening situation if it had. Chances are that a truck

loaded with a ton of dirt could tip over making that tight turn.

We worked with the city for over 10 years to get our street repaired and resurfaced in 2009
and it needs to be done again. We have potholes and cracks and bumps which already make
driving on Glenridge a safety issue. The impact of this number of heavy trucks on the physical
street will be devastating.

| hope that the appeals board will take these concerns into consideration before permitting this
project to go forward.

Thank you,

Karen Burkland

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=d7f4f8eac1&view=pt&search=all&permmsgid=msg-f:1813772400470012525&simpl=msg-f:1813772400470012525
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